





Proposed Revisions to Key Policy
KEYS


Keys will be issued to all faculty, full-time and part-time, for opening and locking up their classrooms.  Division deans will coordinate with department chairs to ensure that keys are issued accordingly.  In the event a classroom is not open and you do not have a key, call Police Services on extension 4207.


If it is necessary for you to have a key or keys to any rooms on campus, the request should be made to your division dean or appropriate manager.  The manager will submit a “Request for Key” form to Campus Police Services.  You will be notified by Police Services when the key is ready.  You may then pick up the key from Police Services, where you will have to sign for it.


Keys must be returned upon termination of employment, at the end of the semester for part-time instructors or employees, or when the need for the key no longer exists.  (Please refer to the “Requests for Keys” procedure in the Business Services section G.)  Collection of the keys is the responsibility of the employee’s division dean or appropriate manager.  The keys need to be turned into Police Services within ten (10) days to be re-issued.  Failure to do so may result in further administrative action.  Notification of termination to the appropriate parties is the responsibility of the employee’s division dean or appropriate manager.
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